
MAWU negotiates 
wage increases 

Stormy wage negotiate one 
between the Metal and All­
ied Workers Union (MAWU} 
and Tensile Rubber (Pty) 
Ltd in Johannesburg were 
finally settled in mid-Au­
gust. 
This is the third time this 
year that the Shop Stewards 
have negotiated increases. 
In April minimum weekly 
wages for women were raised 
from R22 to R28 and for men 
from R26 to R35.. 
Delays in further negotia­
tions resulted in a work 
stoppage on the 30th July 
and led to workers banning 
overtime for a week in a 
factory where normally 
overtime is about 14 hours 
per week. 

Finally Shop Stewards sett­
led for an increase of 
R3.00 per week by 1st Sep­
tember and new rates for 
each job by 1st January 
1981. The total increases 
are likely to be from R6 to 
R8 per week for most 
grades. 


